
FACULTY COUNCIL SPRING 2020 REPORT



--On behalf of ISLAC Affiliate Faculty Dr. Simeon-Jones inquired about the process for a new 
Director of ISLAC. 

--The Faculty Council discussed and voted on the Proposed Revisions to the CAS Governance 
Government.  For thorough examination, Dr. Bell sent the Proposed Revisions to the Council in 
advance. However, it was at the April 17 meeting that the Council approved the Proposed 
Revisions.  For the input of the general CAS faculty Dr. Bell posted the Proposed Revisions on 
the Faculty Affairs webpage.  

--From the Provost Office:  Two options were outlined for faculty evaluation processes for the 
Spring Semester of 2020.  The Faculty Council discussed the options and each member of the 
Council independently voted. 

--Also, the Council came to the consensus to hold the Spring 2020 Faculty Assembly online as 
part of the “Live Virtual Spring Assembly Townhall with the Dean.”  The Council exchanged 
views on a format that can serve as another venue for CAS faculty and staff to dialogue on our 
current state of affairs as well as future possibilities.  

 


